
May 1994 

A Paleo-Indian archaeological find was made while digging for our new dam! 

 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 



Hartford Courant May 2, 1994Annual Meeting was held on Sunday, June 5, 2016 at 1:00 at The Acre. 

A small group met and heard minutes of the 2015 annual meeting, president, tax collector, treasurer, 

auditors, beach maintenance reports.   Sand is needed at Beach 2.  There will be no picnic this 

year.   Beach and property maintenance was increased by $700 so that tree work can be done by an 

insured and licensed contractor.  Taxes were increased to $70. per year.   Current Officers and Directors 

were reelected for another term.  

 



 



 

 



 


